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TOWN OF ACTON, MAINE 
WARRANT TO 

Robert Anderson 
A CITIZEN IN THE TOWN OF ACTON 

YORK, SS - GREETINGS: 
 
In the name of the State of Maine you are hereby requested to notify and warn the inhabitants of said Town of 
Acton, qualified to vote in Town affairs to assemble at the Acton Town Hall on July 28, 2016 at 6 o'clock in the 
evening to act on the following articles, to wit: 

 
ARTICLE 1:   To choose a moderator for said meeting. 
 
Richard Nass was elected moderator by written secret ballot.  
 
ARTICLE 2:    To see if the Town will vote to raise and appropriate $1,000 for the Southern Maine Veteran’s 
Memorial Cemetery Association. 
 
Board of Selectmen Recommends:              Approve the article as written. 
Warrant and Finance Committee Recommends:   The Town raise and appropriate $100.00 for the   
       Southern Maine Veteran's Memorial Cemetery   
       Association.  6-0. 
 
Robert T. Gore made a motion to approve the Warrant and Finance Committee's recommendation to raise and 
appropriate $100.00 for the Southern Maine Veteran's Memorial Cemetery Association.  Seconded by Rollin 
Waterhouse.  Motion carried, article adopted as recommended by the Warrant and Finance Committee. 
 
ARTICLE 3:    To see what sum the Town will vote to appropriate from the following revenues and fund 
balances to reduce the amount to be raised by taxation during the 2016 - 2017 tax commitment. 
 
Municipal Undesignated Fund:   Up To $450,000 
FY16-17 Anticipated Revenues:                         $636,400 
 
 
Board of Selectmen Recommends:                Approve the article as written. 
Warrant and Finance Committee Recommends:       The Town appropriate up to $450,000 from the   
       Municipal Undesignated Fund, and the FY 2017   
       Anticipated Revenues of $636,400 to reduce the   
       amount to be raised by taxes in FY 2017.  6-0. 
 
Robert T. Gore made a motion to approve the Warrant and Finance Committee's recommendation to appropriate 
up to $450,000 from the Municipal Undesignated Fund, and the FY 2017 Anticipated Revenues of $636,400 to 
reduce the amount to be raised by taxes in FY 2017.  Seconded by Rollin Waterhouse.  Motion carried, article 
adopted as recommended by the Warrant and Finance Committee. 
Signed this 12th day of July 2016 
 
ss/William Shields                               ss/ Edward Walsh - Chair                   ss/ Elise Miller 
 
 
Jennifer Roux - Town Clerk 


